
 

  Shining Stars December-February  

Carl Adams, Tim 
McDermott, Ronne 
Richter 

DO and 
KOK 

Tim, Carl and Ronne have been extremely responsive and receptive to 
feedback from me as a Principal as well as from certified and classified staff at 
Chignik Bay and Meshik School. We have felt well taken care of and 
supported in all things maintenance. Their time and focus at our sites has 
helped us to maintain a safe school environment and we are SO appreciative! 
 

Kasie Luke 

Rodney Intagliata BAY Rodney is not only a parent in the community of Chignik Bay, but he serves 
many other roles to support the Chignik Bay School in a positive way. I am 
grateful for Rodney's willingness to communicate, his interest in being present 
at LSAC meetings, and how he partners with our maintenance department to 
ensure staff and student safety is a priority. Thank you for all you do, Rodney! 
 

Kasie Luke 

Matthew Stark LAK I want to publicly appreciate Matthew for his continued efforts for all of our 
students at Chignik Lake School. He always makes himself available to 
support our students whether it be to drop everything and help with a tech 
issue or to collaborate with me on Alaska studies, Language Arts, or Culture 
and the Arts. Beyond the scope of his duties, Matthew regularly makes an 
extra effort to help keep our school looking great by decorating for the 
holidays and generally keeping things tidy. Thank you Matthew! Your efforts 
are appreciated! 
 

Barbra Donachy 

Julie Anelon NEW Thank you for assisting our students with the Reindeer Herding Love Song 
and dance that we presented at our annual Christmas performance. Your 
dedication and volunteerism is greatly appreciated!  
 

Staci Anelon 

Susanna Wassillie NEW Thank you for assisting with our elementary classes in learning and 
performing the Reindeer Herding Love song and dance at our annual 
Christmas program! Your dedication, knowledge and volunteerism is greatly 
appreciated!  
 

Staci Anelon 

Alexis Balluta NEW THANK YOU for your tireless commitment and dedication on keeping Yupik 
dance alive and well in our school! We appreciate YOU!  

Staci Anelon 



 

Shelby Brunn NEW Shelby has been the best teacher and role model for her students not only this 
year but in her previous 3 years as well. She is very motherly to her students, 
treating each one as if they were her own child. The care and compassion 
shown are second to none. Shelby is also hosting her 3rd student teacher in 4 
years, serving as an excellent role model not only for our school but for our 
entire district. In my opinion, she is very deserving of this award.  
 

Jon Brunn 

Zoe Anelon NEW Thank you for volunteering your time to help with the 2018 Battle of Book 
competitions!  
 

Staci Anelon 

Angelina Balluta NEW Thank you for volunteering your time and artist skills in making posters for the 
upcoming Regional basketball tournament in Newhalen.  
 

Staci Anelon 

Perryville School PVL Thank you for participating in LPSD Battle of the Books 2018. Battle of the 
books takes the cooperation, work, and dedication of everyone and your 
school really made Battle of the Books, happen this year. Thank you for being 
flexible and willing to on jobs during the competition. Battle of the books was a 
success this year because of your school’s parents, staff, coaches, 
administration, students, and community. Your school should be proud of your 
students for their positive attitudes, professionalism, preparation, and 
sportsmanship. Coaches were once again willing to change their schedules to 
allow battle of the books to take place. Thank you for doing this. Thank you for 
working with your team and preparing them for battles. Thank you for all your 
dedication and hard work.  
 

Matthew Stark 

Chignik Lake Elem. LAK Thank you for participating in LPSD Battle of the Books 2018. Battle of the 
books takes the cooperation, work, and dedication of everyone and your 
school really made Battle of the Books, happen this year. Thank you for being 
flexible and willing to on jobs during the competition. Battle of the books was a 
success this year because of your school’s parents, staff, coaches, 
administration, students, and community. Your school should be proud of your 
students for their positive attitudes, professionalism, preparation, and 
sportsmanship. Coaches were once again willing to change their schedules to 
allow battle of the books to take place. Thank you for doing this. Thank you for 
working with your team and preparing them for battles. Thank you for all your 
dedication and hard work.  
 

Matthew Stark 



Chignik Lagoon 
School 

LAG Thank you for participating in LPSD Battle of the Books 2018. Battle of the 
books takes the cooperation, work, and dedication of everyone and your 
school really made Battle of the Books, happen this year. Thank you for being 
flexible and willing to on jobs during the competition. Battle of the books was a 
success this year because of your school’s parents, staff, coaches, 
administration, students, and community. Your school should be proud of your 
students for their positive attitudes, professionalism, preparation, and 
sportsmanship. Coaches were once again willing to change their schedules to 
allow battle of the books to take place. Thank you for doing this. Thank you for 
working with your team and preparing them for battles. Thank you for all your 
dedication and hard work.  
 

Matthew Stark 

Chignik Bay School BAY Thank you for participating in LPSD Battle of the Books 2018. Battle of the 
books takes the cooperation, work, and dedication of everyone and your 
school really made Battle of the Books, happen this year. Thank you for being 
flexible and willing to on jobs during the competition. Battle of the books was a 
success this year because of your school’s parents, staff, coaches, 
administration, students, and community. Your school should be proud of your 
students for their positive attitudes, professionalism, preparation, and 
sportsmanship. Coaches were once again willing to change their schedules to 
allow battle of the books to take place. Thank you for doing this. Thank you for 
working with your team and preparing them for battles. Thank you for all your 
dedication and hard work.  
 

Matthew Stark 

Pilot Point School PIP Thank you for participating in LPSD Battle of the Books 2018. Battle of the 
books takes the cooperation, work, and dedication of everyone and your 
school really made Battle of the Books, happen this year. Thank you for being 
flexible and willing to on jobs during the competition. Battle of the books was a 
success this year because of your school’s parents, staff, coaches, 
administration, students, and community. Your school should be proud of your 
students for their positive attitudes, professionalism, preparation, and 
sportsmanship. Coaches were once again willing to change their schedules to 
allow battle of the books to take place. Thank you for doing this. Thank you for 
working with your team and preparing them for battles. Thank you for all your 
dedication and hard work.  
 

Matthew Stark 

Igiugig School IGI Thank you for participating in LPSD Battle of the Books 2018. Battle of the 
books takes the cooperation, work, and dedication of everyone and your 

Matthew Stark 



school really made Battle of the Books, happen this year. Thank you for being 
flexible and willing to on jobs during the competition. Battle of the books was a 
success this year because of your school’s parents, staff, coaches, 
administration, students, and community. Your school should be proud of your 
students for their positive attitudes, professionalism, preparation, and 
sportsmanship. Coaches were once again willing to change their schedules to 
allow battle of the books to take place. Thank you for doing this. Thank you for 
working with your team and preparing them for battles. Thank you for all your 
dedication and hard work.  
 

Kokhanok School KOK Thank you for participating in LPSD Battle of the Books 2018. Battle of the 
books takes the cooperation, work, and dedication of everyone and your 
school really made Battle of the Books, happen this year. Thank you for being 
flexible and willing to on jobs during the competition. Battle of the books was a 
success this year because of your school’s parents, staff, coaches, 
administration, students, and community. Your school should be proud of your 
students for their positive attitudes, professionalism, preparation, and 
sportsmanship. Coaches were once again willing to change their schedules to 
allow battle of the books to take place. Thank you for doing this. Thank you for 
working with your team and preparing them for battles. Thank you for all your 
dedication and hard work.  
 

Matthew Stark 

Nondalton School  NON Thank you for participating in LPSD Battle of the Books 2018. Battle of the 
books takes the cooperation, work, and dedication of everyone and your 
school really made Battle of the Books, happen this year. Thank you for being 
flexible and willing to on jobs during the competition. Battle of the books was a 
success this year because of your school’s parents, staff, coaches, 
administration, students, and community. Your school should be proud of your 
students for their positive attitudes, professionalism, preparation, and 
sportsmanship. Coaches were once again willing to change their schedules to 
allow battle of the books to take place. Thank you for doing this. Thank you for 
working with your team and preparing them for battles. Thank you for all your 
dedication and hard work.  
 

Matthew Stark 

Newhalen School  NEW Thank you for participating in LPSD Battle of the Books 2018. Battle of the 
books takes the cooperation, work, and dedication of everyone and your 
school really made Battle of the Books, happen this year. Thank you for being 
flexible and willing to on jobs during the competition. Battle of the books was a 

Matthew Stark 



success this year because of your school’s parents, staff, coaches, 
administration, students, and community. Your school should be proud of your 
students for their positive attitudes, professionalism, preparation, and 
sportsmanship. Coaches were once again willing to change their schedules to 
allow battle of the books to take place. Thank you for doing this. Thank you for 
working with your team and preparing them for battles. Thank you for all your 
dedication and hard work.  
 

Tanalian School PTA Thank you for participating in LPSD Battle of the Books 2018. Battle of the 
books takes the cooperation, work, and dedication of everyone and your 
school really made Battle of the Books, happen this year. Thank you for being 
flexible and willing to on jobs during the competition. Battle of the books was a 
success this year because of your school’s parents, staff, coaches, 
administration, students, and community. Your school should be proud of your 
students for their positive attitudes, professionalism, preparation, and 
sportsmanship. Coaches were once again willing to change their schedules to 
allow battle of the books to take place. Thank you for doing this. Thank you for 
working with your team and preparing them for battles. Thank you for all your 
dedication and hard work.  
 

Matthew Stark 

    


